
 
 
 
NOTICE NO: 20250411/036                             Dated: 11.04.2025 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
It is hereby notified for all the concerned that as per State Governments’ 

Notification on the “Birthday of Dr. B.R. Ambedkar” and “Bengali New Year’s 

Day” (Nababarsha) the College will remain closed on 14.04.2025 and 15.04.2025. 

On and from 16.04.2025, i.e. on Wednesday the classes will be held as per 

schedule. 

 
 
 
          
 

      
Teacher-in-Charge 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


